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“TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE"

Reference National Disaster Management Authority (NDMA) tender notice “Pre-
qualification of Carriage Contractors for Celander Years 2023 & 2024" published In
Newspapers "Express Tribune” and “Daily Nai Bat" dated 19-04-2023.

2 All concerned are informed that NDMA has cancelled the above mentioned tender notice

in terms of rule 33 of Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA) Rules, 2004.
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